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Dear Parents and Carers,        

 

As part of our commitment to broadening our children’s global and intercultural 

understanding, the whole school will be learning about the Sikh and Hindu celebrations of 

Diwali on Friday 10th November.   

 

The afternoon will be filled with a variety of exciting activities designed to enlighten the 

children to some of the festivities for Diwali and other aspects of the Indian culture.  On 

the day, the children may wear their own party clothes and we are asking for a donation 

of £1 via arbor, which will supplement some of the resources needed for the day. 

 

We would like to invite you to your child’s class at 3pm to show you the fantastic learning 

they have taken part in that afternoon. You are welcome to take your child home after 

this. We are all looking forward to the day and hope that our children will learn lots about 

the festival of Diwali! 

 

Finally, I would like to thank you all for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Shearn 

RE co-ordinator  


